CAPITOL OFFICE VICE CHAIR

STATE CAPITOL LABOR & INDUSTRIAL
ROOM 4062 p > RELATIONS
SACRAMENTO, CA 95814
California State Senate o e
FAX (916) 651-4928 ! WATER
DISTRICT OFFICES
45-125 SMURR STREET SENATOR MEMBER
|ND|gUgAEngzo1 JEFF STONE’ PHARM.D. BUDGET & FISCAL REVIEW
TEL (760) 398-6442 TWENTY-EIGHTH SENATE DISTRICT PUBLIC SAFETY

FAX (760) 398-6470

25186 HANCOCK AVENUE
SUITE 320
MURRIETA, CA 92562
TEL (951) 894-3530
FAX (951) 894-3536

March 16, 2016

To: Alex R. Gulotta, Executive Director, Bay Area Legal Aid
Jose Padilla, Executive Director, California Rural Legal Assistance
Chris Schneider, Executive Director, Central California Legal Services
Estela Casas, Executive Director, Greater Bakersfield Legal Assistance
Irene Morales, Executive Director, Inland Counties Legal Services
Silvia Argueta, Executive Director, Legal Aid Foundation of Los Angeles
Robert Cohen, Executive Director, Legal Aid Society of Orange County
Greg Knoll, Executive Director, Legal Aid Society of San Diego
Gary Smith, Executive Director, Legal Services of Northern California,
Neal Dudovitz, Executive Director, Neighborhood Legal Services of Los Angeles County

From: Senator Jeff Stone

Re: Invitation of Legal Services Corporation funded programs to provide information and input
regarding SB 1373

Please consider this request to each of your programs to provide, in written and/or oral form, information
and input regarding SB 1373 to members of the Senate Committee on Human Services, and Senate
Committee on Appropriations, and any other committee that this bill may be referred to.

In addition, I would appreciate if your programs can:

(1) Testify orally or in writing before any committee or subcommittee of the California State Legislature
that is considering any action to SB 1373.

(2) Provide information that may include analysis of, or comments upon, any issue embodied in SB 1373.

My office will share the programs’ communications with other legislative staff, committees, stakeholders,
agencies and the executive branch, as we deem appropriate.

Thank you for providing this important information for the 2015-2016 Legislative Session.

Sincerely,

St o

Senator Jeff Stone
28" Senate District

cc: Kevin Aslanian, Executive Director, Coalition of California Welfare Rights Organization




